
NATIVE WATERWISE VERGE REBATE  

If you make the transition to a native, waterwise verge between now and July, you could 

be eligible for a rebate of $15 per m2 of verge you convert (up to a maximum of $500). It’s 

the perfect time to plant a native waterwise verge – during the month of May residents can 

purchase natives plants for $2.50 each from APACE Nursery as part of the Native Plant 

Subsidy Scheme. Find out more about these initiatives on our website at  

www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/ (under Residents / Environment and Sustainability). 

cottesloe.wa.gov.au109 Broome Street, Cottesloe WA 6011 | P 9285 5000 | E town@cottesloe.wa.gov.au

NEWS
MAY 2024

NEW LOOK WEBSITE!
The Town of Cottesloe website has had a 

redesign. It features a fresh new look  

and an enhanced user experience.  

Check it out at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/ 

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Council Agenda Forums are held on the third 

Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings 

are held on the fourth Tuesday of the month at 

6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, 

Cottesloe. Agendas are available at the Civic Centre 

or on our website. The next Agenda Forum is on 

Tuesday, 21 May and the next Council Meeting is on 

Tuesday, 28 May.

ANZAC DAY – LEST WE FORGET
It was wonderful to host the 2024 ANZAC Day event on the Main Lawn at Cottesloe Civic Centre. The Town of Cottesloe would like 

to thank everyone who came along and joined us for the morning. The Town also extends a very special thank you to the RSL WA 

Cottesloe Sub-Branch and special guests for their involvement.

NATIVE PLANT SUBSIDY SCHEME
During the month of May Cottesloe residents can purchase up to 

80 plants per household at the subsidised price of $2.50 each from 

APACE Nursery (1 Johannah Street, North Fremantle). The scheme 

aims to encourage biodiversity and local habitats in the western sub-

urbs. Take advantage of the cooler weather and transform your garden 

or verge. Visit apacewa.org.au for details and available species and 

stock. This is a Western Suburbs Alliance initiative. Please take proof 

of residency when you visit APACE. 

SHARK BARRIER REMOVED 
FOR WINTER
As we head into the winter months, the  

shark barrier at Cottesloe Main Beach was  

recently removed.

The protected swimming enclosure was a 

wonderful addition to the beach for the summer 

season and the Town looks forward to re-installing 

the enclosure at the beginning of summer later  

this year.

AGED CARE PRESENTATION
The Town of Cottesloe, with the Shire of Peppermint Grove and the Town of Mosman Park invites senior residents to a free presentation to find 

out about aged care options. Presented by Advocare, the presentation will be held on Monday, 27 May at 2 to 3.30pm in the Community Room 

at the Grove Library. Please register your attendance on 9286 8620 or admin@peppermintgrove.wa.gov.au.


